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Brian Geaudreau
Hancock Assocs.

Chelmsford, MA Brian Geaudreau, a project manager and associate at Hancock Associates passed
the professional engineering exam and is now a licensed Professional Engineer (PE) in
Massachusetts.

Geaudreau has over eight years of experience at Hancock Associates and a proven track record in
all aspects of land development from conceptual design to permitting, construction through as-built
certification. His expertise ranges from single-family residential subdivisions to high-density
mixed-use projects for both the public and private sector. This expertise includes design and
compliance for various regulatory filings including MassDEP Stormwater Management, 310 CMR 15
Title 5, 310 CMR 10 Wetlands Protection Act, 521 CMR Architectural Access Board, 527 CMR Fire
Prevention and MGL Ch. 41 Sec. 81K-81GG Subdivision Control. Geaudreau is responsible for the
day-to-day operations of the Chelmsford branch engineering staff.

Geaudreau received his Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering Technology from the University of
Massachusetts in Lowell. In addition to being a Professional Engineer, he is a certified Soil
Evaluator and Certified Septic System Inspector (MA #13719).

 “We’re very proud of Brian for achieving this milestone in his career,” said president Wayne Jalbert.
“It’s a true testament to his hard work, dedication and superior problem-solving skills.”
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